
Dear Ministry Leaders,

As leaders in Lasallian education, we share a common mission: to provide a human and Christian 
education to those young men and women entrusted to our care. We invite you and your school 
community to join an initiative that embodies this mission — the 1 La Salle Campaign.

The 1 La Salle Campaign is a multiyear effort from the Institute of the Brothers of the Christian Schools 
to strengthen Lasallian education and extend opportunities to students in need. It is a direct response 
to the 46th General Chapter’s call to go to the peripheries, aiming to ensure the sustainability and 
viability of our shared mission worldwide, not just today, but into the future.

This campaign gives your students the opportunity to learn more about our global Lasallian ministries, 
to recognize the needs at the peripheries, and to respond to those needs. Our hope is that this 
initiative becomes a permanent part of school culture, encouraging students and the school community 
to support the Lasallian mission all around the world.

To support your ministry in this effort, La Salle International Foundation has created this guide, offering 
resources and featuring links to webpages with additional materials that will continually be updated.

We invite your school to integrate these activities into your community’s service initiatives, class 
projects or schoolwide events. By doing so, your students will not only contribute to the success of the 
campaign but also deepen their understanding of solidarity and service in the Lasallian mission.

We encourage you to review these resources with your leadership teams, teachers, campus ministry 
staff and others to explore ways to bring these initiatives to life in your school. If you have any 
questions, please contact the La Salle International Foundation staff.

Thank you for your commitment to the Lasallian mission and for considering this opportunity to unite 
in support of 1 La Salle. Together, we can inspire our students to be agents of change and ensure that 
Lasallian education continues to thrive for generations to come.

Sincerely,

Brother Michael Fehrenbach, FSC 
Visitor, Midwest District 
Brother Florent Gaudreault, FSC 
Visitor, Francophone Canada District

Brother Nick Gonzalez, FSC 
Visitor, District of San Francisco New Orleans
Brother Robert Schaefer, FSC 
Visitor, District of Eastern North America


